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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you know, we had a positive case of Covid-19 in Year 1 

Wagtails. Your child will need to continue to isolate and can 

only return to school on Monday 30th November. 

We thank you for your patience, understanding and continued 

support at this difficult time. 

There will always be a member of staff available at the end of 

the phone if you have any worries or concerns. 

 

Regards 

 

Mrs Leigh 

Headteacher 

Tel: 01942 222016  Fax: 01942 216820 
E-mail:    enquiries@admin.marshgreen.wigan.sch.uk  Website: www.marshgreenprimary.co.uk 

 


